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The Working Group for Consolidation of PC37.3X Series continues to revise the PC37.30.1 document.  We expect to ballot this document before the next meeting in Tucson, AZ.  Revision 15 will be posted to the IEEE Website for use by the WG members in June 2004.�


The Interrupter Switch Working Group – IEEE 1247 is working to resolve several outstanding negative ballots.  The ballot pool will be issued a re-circulation ballot before September 2004.








Respectfully submitted,





Alexander Dixon, Chair


High Voltage Switch Subcommittee
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